
 

 
 
 

YOU ASKED, WE LISTENED!!!! 
 
In addition to the Clinical and Administration exams, the ASPMA will 
have an all-NEW Radiology specific examination that will be offered to 
both members and non-members. Upon successful completion, the 
assistant will be certified to take radiographs under the supervision of a 
licensed Podiatrist.  
 
The new Radiology exam will be available as of October 1st, 2019.  
 
If you would like more information about becoming certified as a 
Podiatric Radiology Assistant (PRAC) please visit us at www.aspma.org.  
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